
 

 

   

 
    

 

REPORT TO MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 

 

DATE:  October 24, 2018 

 

To:  Mayor and City Council 

 

From: Earle M. Chesley, P.E., General Services Director 

             

Subject: Repurpose funds in the amount of $31,000 from FY 2017 Capital Improvement 

Project CIP#91 Sanitary Sewer Main Rehabilitation and Construction Project to 

replace sewer laterals on Community, High, and Walnut Streets identified during 

water line improvements.  

 

Recommendation 

 

Accept this report and approve the attached consent resolution. 

 

Background 
 

Capital Improvement Project CIP#85 included funds from the water enterprise fund to replace 

the existing eight inch cast iron water line on Community Drive and High Street with an eight 

inch ductile iron water pipe, and to replace the existing six inch cast iron water line on Walnut 

Street with an eight inch ductile iron pipe. 

 

Discussion 

 

General Services Department staff identified certain existing residential sewer services in all 

three streets should be replaced.  This work was completed by the City’s contractor, SUR  

Construction West, Inc.  Since the work involved the sanitary sewer collection system, it should 

be funded by the Wastewater Fund. 

 

 

Cc. David Cedarholm, P.E., City Engineer 

       James Major, Highways and Utilities Superintendent 
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